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Please respond to survey

Dear colleagues:

The Center for Survey Research at Stony Brook University is currently 
conducting a short survey on your views of pending legislation: the Public 
Higher Education Empowerment and Innovation Act on behalf of the Stony Brook 
University Senate. This survey will only take five minutes to complete. The 
findings will contribute to an ongoing debate on the bill and will be 
distributed widely to state representatives, SUNY officials, UUP, and the news 
media. Your participation in the survey will ensure that we gather a full 
range of voices on questions concerning the bill. A response will be of 
greatest value if obtained no later than Wednesday, March 24.

Your participation in this study is completely voluntary and your responses 
will be strictly confidential. If you have any questions about the survey or 
the procedures, please contact Soraya Zabihi, Director of Operations at the 
Center for Survey Research, by e-mail at soraya.zabihi@sunysb.edu. If you have 
any questions about your rights as a research subjects, you may contact Ms. 
Judy Matuk, Committee on Research Involving Human Subjects, at (631) 632-9036. 
If you wish to make added comments about the bill, please do so at the end of 
the survey, or email them to Michael Schwartz at 
Michael.Schwarz@stonybrook.edu.

Thank you very much for your time. To begin, please click on the link below, 
which indicates your consent to participate in this survey. If you are unable 
to click on the link below, please copy and paste the URL into your web 
browser.

https://www.snapsurveys.com/swh/surveylogin.asp?k=126926083056&i=3D9FBC0753450
AA2C61CCF00A6085EE4C5985118F3DB30FA399834BC 

Best,

Michael Schwartz
For the Senate Executive Committee
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